
Greetings!
Spring is here in all its glory, and we are
looking forward with great excitement as we
plan a return to the office in the coming
weeks and a transition to in-person
programs later this year!

We are so excited to partner with Kendra
Scott on a new fundraising event that will get
you looking good for all your summer plans
while you support EAL! Shop Kendra Scott
June 3rd through June 5th in-person or
online and 20% of your purchase will be
donated to English At Large! And,
because this is a new EAL event, every
dollar raised will be matched 100% by the
Lenny Zakim Fund! Details and shopping
links are below.

Also in this newsletter: NAIP AmeriCorps recruitment, and a FY2022 funding update!

We have so much to look forward to in the coming months, and we could not be more
grateful for your continued interest and support. It is remarkable to think about all we
have been through this past year. I hope you are proud of what you have accomplished and
what you have inspired in others.

Thank you for all you do to make a difference for others.
Thank you for your continued support of English At Large.

Best regards,
Maureen

Maureen Willis, Executive Director
ed@englishatlarge.org

Kendra Gives Back to English At Large

Join Us for a Virtual
Styling Session!

Connect with other members
of the EAL community and

enjoy first access to
the most coveted gems from
Kendra's summer collection.
Get ready to feel inspired and

have some fun while
shopping for good!

https:
http://kendragivesbacktoenglishatlarge.splashthat.com/
https://www.kendrascott.com/
https://kendragivesbacktoenglishatlarge.splashthat.com/
https://www.kendrascott.com/
https://www.kendrascott.com/
https://www.miracoalition.org/americorps/apply/?fbclid=IwAR1bXZNZLRQyl0jcCgwjgs_5NwFC9Dp3WqjA8xfUsLFmPRNDjoT_7aRJbzo


Join Us for a Virtual Styling Session!
Thursday, June 3rd from 6-7pm

Meeting ID: 943 2509 2161

Passcode: 254299 

Shop Online or In-Store June 3-5th

All proceeds from this event will be matched dollar for dollar
by the Lenny Zakim Fund!

Visit the EAL Kendra Gives Back Page

Summer Office Hours

EAL Staff will return to the office on Monday, June 7th
Summer Office hours are Monday, Tuesday and

Thursday
10 am to 4 pm

Visitors are welcome by appointment only

https://zoom.us/j/94325092161?pwd=L1VLbHVOY3EvcFQ0NG1WbDQ2cFRtdz09
https://kendragivesbacktoenglishatlarge.splashthat.com/


Please call 781-395-2374 to connect with EAL Staff

Now Recruiting:
NAIP AmeriCorps Members

NAIP AmeriCorps Members serve at local organizations
that that help immigrants gain the skills they need for their
new life in the U.S. The program is now recruiting people of
all ages to serve during the 2021-2022 program year.

Openings are posted for EAL as well as almost 30 other
immigrant-serving organizations across Massachusetts.

Learn more and apply here.

Thank you State Senator
Cindy Friedman

For continuing to be a
champion for local

immigrants!

This funding will ensure that
programs remain available in

the coming year for local
immigrants who need them

the most.

Please Join Us in Thanking Cindy for her Support!

Coming Next Month:
An Announcement on Fall Programs

Donate Now to Support English At Large Programs in Your Community

www.englishatlarge.org
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https://www.miracoalition.org/americorps/apply/?fbclid=IwAR1bXZNZLRQyl0jcCgwjgs_5NwFC9Dp3WqjA8xfUsLFmPRNDjoT_7aRJbzo
https://cindyfriedman.org/contact-us/
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iKqG6zIn8AkXyeNM-zsTbg
http://www.englishatlarge.org/
http://www.facebook.com/englishatlarge
http://www.twitter.com/englishatlarge
https://www.linkedin.com/company/englishatlarge

